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September 23, 2009 
 
City of Racine 
Public Works and Services Committee 
c/o Mr. John Rooney, Assistant Commissioner of Public Works 
730 Washington Avenue, Room 304 
Racine, WI  53403 
 
Subject: Citizens Advisory Committee (CAC)  
 7th Street Intersection Recommendation 
 
Public Works and Services Committee: 
 
On Tuesday, September 22, 2009 the 7th Street Reconstruction Project CAC met to review the 
two intersection options for the 7th Street/Washington Avenue/6th Street intersection on the east 
side of City Hall.  Prior to making their recommendations, the Committee reviewed the comments 
that were received from the Public Informational Meeting (PIM) held on August 12, 2009.  Ninety-
four percent of the people who commented on the intersection at the PIM preferred the 
roundabout. 
 
Following a general discussion the CAC recommended unanimously that the roundabout option 
be implemented as the preferred solution. The roundabout configuration was to be consistent with 
the visualization presented at the PIM which included  Downtown Racine signage on a short 
parapet wall in the center of the roundabout. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
AECOM Technical Services 
 
 
 
 
James T. Kunz 
Senior Vice President 
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